Ottawa, Ont. November 18th. 1922

Lear Bawcett:

I am sending you copy of the corres-
pondcnce up-to-date regerding the .Aaslﬁb@oine
River diversion. If there is any suggestion you cen
meke, let me Mmve it. I think I wrote you somstime
ago but I do not think you hesve referred to the
matter in any letter since.

Yours very twmly,

Ma jor Pewcett G. Taylor, M.P.F.,
: Portoge ls Preirie, Menitoba.
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